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CONTRACT PREFERENCE TO DISABLED VETERANS 
 
House Bill 4761 
Sponsor:  Rep. Vicki Barnett 
Committee:  Military and Veterans Affairs 
 
Complete to 4-29-14 
 
A SUMMARY OF HOUSE BILL 4761 AS INTRODUCED 5-22-13 

 
The Management and Budget Act says that it must be "the goal" of the Department of 
Technology, Management and Budget to award each year not less than 5% of its total 
expenditures for construction, goods, and services to qualified disabled veterans.   
 
House Bill 4761 would amend the act to require the department each year to award no 
less than 5% of its total expenditures for construction, goods, and services to qualified 
disabled veterans.  References to "the goal" would be struck. The bill would delete 
provisions that require the department to report to the Legislature on its progress in 
meeting the goal. 
 
MCL 18.1261 
 

FISCAL IMPACT:  
 
A fiscal analysis is in process. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Legislative Analyst: E. Best 
 Fiscal Analyst: Marilyn Peterson 
 
■ This analysis was prepared by nonpartisan House staff for use by House members in their deliberations, and does 
not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 


